

Francis - Britain copy  
+ pass to G6 Thanks  
A

Geoff Gilbert

Can you get a view from DLA on the partial  
novation issue? We need ~~the~~ their opinions to be  
robust.

Also need to close out on their views on

Contract Alignment

& SDS termination grounds + remedies.

WMA need by my return at latest - maybe earlier



Re - E.O.T for Infaco bids

I don't think we can go beyond Friday 12th at say 12 noon.

It means we are being squeezed - may need to advise we can have  
team on standby to work ~~both~~ both following weekends.

We should have detailed (hour by hour) programme of our approach  
& activities.

We should also develop an 'doomsday' scenario about what we  
might or could do if funds not within our range.

May want to consider Brian Hamaby's involvement at this  
stage and in negotiations bearing in mind their previous experience  
on Honey Team.

Your call - but just some ideas. A